

Short-stay car entry labels of Fairview Park

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that the 2023 short-stay ("SS") car entry labels of Fairview Park will soon be expired. Parents who need to apply for the 2024 SS car entry labels, please request your child to take the application form from our General Office. After completed the application form, please submit to our General Office before December 18, 2023 together with copies of the front page of both valid vehicle registration document and motor vehicle licence of the vehicle to which the SS car entry label is being applied for.

Please feel free to contact our General Office at 2471 2622 if you have any queries.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Tsoi Kwok Wing (Acting Principal)